
 

 

July 2021 

Newville  

First  Church of God The Connection 

A MINISTRY SABBATICAL 
 

In May, 2020, I had scheduled and was approved to take a ministry sabbatical, but 
like many other things, Covid had a way of changing plans!!!  My sabbatical is now 
planned for this year.   
 
Some may wonder what a ministry sabbatical is???  It is a period of time when 
ministry leaders take a pause from their full time ministry for the purpose of rest 
and renewal, both personally and professionally, towards continued excellence in ministry.  This holds 
true for Elaine and me as the sabbatical is a time from the daily physical, emotional, spiritual 
responsibilities of being a pastor and spouse.   
 
Sabbaticals are recommended by our Conference leadership and granted to pastors after 10 years or 
more of full time ministry.  The sabbatical in ministry aids in preventing burnout and helps stimulate 
renewed creativity for future ministry.  
 
For a sabbatical to be most effective, it requires a complete time away from the ministry at Newville for 
a short period of time, but we know it will have long-term benefits for all of us. Many hours of 
preparation have been happening to ensure the leadership of the church and others are prepared to 
keep the church focused on the Lord and moving forward with a Kingdom mindset.   
 
The first day of the sabbatical will be Sunday, July 25th and I will be back in the pulpit on Sunday, 
November 7th.  We are looking forward to begin and to end the sabbatical time with two silent spiritual 
retreats where we can really focus on listening to God and what he wants to speak into us about our 
relationship with Him, our relationship with each other, and for his direction for our continued ministry 
at Newville.   
 
During this time, we will be doing a little bit of travel.  I am registered at the Billy Graham Training 
Center (The Cove), in North Carolina where I will attend a three-day seminar on “Teaching and 
Preaching God’s Word: Next Steps to Becoming a High-Impact Communicator”.  This will be taught by 
Pastor Chip Ingram who hosts the Living On the Edge radio program.  At the end of the sabbatical time, 
we will wrap it up with our annual trip to the Outer Banks.   
 
We are looking to be spiritually fed as we have more down time to spend in the Word, read several 
books I’ve been wanting to read, and we will also attend a variety of churches for worship every Sunday 
morning. 
 
We will certainly miss being with all of you during this time, but we know you will be well cared for and 
fed spiritually by various pastors and others from the church as they bring you the Word on Sunday 
mornings.   
 
Be watching for more details to come in the next few weeks.  We will be making every effort to keep 
you informed.  As always, we are looking forward to serving you in the years to come.  In closing, we 
share with you the same encouragement from the Apostle Paul who said, “I/we thank God every time 
I/we remember you. In all my/our prayers for all of you, I/we always pray with joy because of your 
partnership in the gospel from the first day until now, being confident of this, that he who began a good 
work in you will carry it on to completion until the day of Christ Jesus.” 
 
You Are Loved, Live Loved, 
Pastor Wayne and Elaine 

The Pastor’s Corner 



 

 

Page 2 PAW PACKS  
    The PAW Packs Program provides supplemental food for weekends to families in 
the Big Spring School District who could use a little extra help. The food is being 
picked up at the Newville First Church of God on Friday’s from 9 - 11 am.                
for the Summer Feeding Program.  The Newville Community Garden Group will be 
providing fresh vegetables for families this summer. 

    Parents can sign up for the program at www.pawpacks.org 
 

Upcoming Event Dates: 

- Concert at St. Matthews Evangelical Church in Plainfield - July 4th.  Food will be available at 5 pm.  A 

concert featuring “Reunited” begins at 6 pm and a free will offering will be taken.  Held rain or shine.  

- Planning meeting for Spaghetti Dinner/Silent Auction - July 15th at 6 pm at Greenspring Brethren in 

Christ Church. 

- Motorcycle Ride – August 7th with registration beginning at 9 am. 

- Spaghetti Dinner/Silent Auction – October 23rd. 

- Soup Sale - November 20th (tentative) 
 

        We ask for your continued prayers as we continue to provide food to the families during this 
difficult time and continue to grow our program.  

 

We are looking for new folks to be part of the PAW Packs Program! 
Please feel free to join us at our next meeting! 

 

The next regular Paw Pack Meeting will be Tuesday, July 6
th

 at 6:30pm. 
May the Lord continue to Bless You as you have blessed this Ministry! 

 

    Do you order online items from Amazon Smiles? PAW Packs is now listed as one of the charities that you 
can chose. If you already have chosen a charity and want to make a switch, there is a link to do so under the 
account info. Thanks to Kevin Miller for setting this up.  

    The Newville First Church of God will be holding a motorcycle ride in support of the PAW 
Packs Ministry.  This ministry provides weekend meals for local school children who would 
otherwise go hungry.  Please come support our efforts to help the children. 
 

                                          When:    Saturday, August 7, 2021 
                                       Where:    Newville First Church of God 
                                                  475 Shippensburg Road, Newville 
                                  Registration:    9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. 
                                          Costs:    Driver $15 (Passenger $10) 
 
    Ride will return to the Church for a meal.  RSVP is requested (but not required) to help us 
in this preparation.  Please call 717-776-6666 or email jcards57@gmail.com and provide your 
name and number of participants. 
 
    Due to Covid hitting businesses hard last year, we have made the decision to eliminate 
door prizes.  We appreciate your understanding. 
 
    Stay posted on updates by visiting www.tcp.church and on Facebook at “The Newville 
Church of God”. 

Riding for a Purpose 

http://www.pawpacks.org
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Thank you to those who volunteered to help serve in our children’s ministry.  If you are willing to give an hour or two a month to 

help with Promise Kids, please contact Katie by email (katie@tcp.church) or phone (717-448-9218) as soon as possible!  Thank you! 

Promise Kids Volunteer Schedule - July 2021 
NOTE:   There is no Children’s Sunday School Class during July and August 

Child Evangelism Fellowship is offering a 

Good News Day Camp on  

August 2-6th.   
DETAILS:   

– Each camp runs from 9:30-3pm each day 

– Ages 6-12 

-Cost is $20.00 per child for the whole 

week. ( scholarships are available if needed, 

just let us know.) 
 

Newville Camp – August 2-6 

Newville First Church of God 

475 Shippenburg Rd. 

Newville, PA 17241 
 

If you would like to sign up for the camp 

held here, please call CEF at 717-243-1955. 

Check out one of the flyers at the 

bulletin board or near the Welcome 

Center for more information! 

YOUTH UPCOMING EVENTS 

7/9- Slip n Slide Kickball at Weaver Residence Yard across from the 

church at 4 PM, then fundraiser at church for fireworks (Bring a Change of Clothes) 

7/24-25- Connection Youth All-Nighter! 7 PM- 7 AM Meet At Church ($20 For Carlisle 

Sports Emporium) 

8/14- Connection Youth Mess Fest 6-8 PM Meet At Church (Bring a Change of Clothes) 
 

Tuesday Nights once a month- Youth Discipleship Groups (more information coming soon!) 

mailto:katie@tcp.church


 

 

Page 4 VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

Invite your family, friends and neighbors to  

“Discover that you are PRICELESS to God!” 

Sunday through Thursday, July 11-15,  

6:30 pm - 8 pm 
 VBS is for any youth ages 3-Grade 5.   

Register online at  

VBS Volunteers Needed! 
Helpers are needed for all areas of VBS and here is how you can use your talents!  Crew 

Leaders are needed to lead a group of children from station to station.  Do 
you like to teach or lead a group of people?  Then consider being a Station 
Leader.  Station leaders are needed for BIBLE, Craft, Singing, Snack and 
Games. Do you like to help register children?  Volunteers are needed to 
help at the check in station each night.  Or maybe you aren't available for 
the week but could help with decorating, promoting or pre-registration?    

Contact Katie Kane (katie@tcp.church or 717-448-9218) to sign up! 

Crew Leaders 

Station Leaders for BIBLE, Craft, Singing, Snack and Games 

Registration Helpers 

Check in Volunteers 

Decorating, Promoting, & Pre-registration 

 

https://vbspro.events/p/E26EEF 

https://vbspro.events/p/E26EEF
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WOMEN’S CARE MINISTRY 

    We are excited to welcome to our volunteer staff, Kathryn Griffith in the position of Women’s Care 

Ministry. 

    Kathryn is in the process of earning her Ordination in the Churches of God, General Conference.  

Part of that process is to be assigned to oversee a ministry.  To fulfill that requirement, Kathryn is 

beginning a support ministry for women in our church and community.  She will provide emotional, 

spiritual and prayer support for ladies.  Her desire is to come along side women to be an encourage-

ment, to provide emotional support, to     listen, to seek wisdom from God’s Word, and to pray with them.   

    Through her educational journey, Kathryn holds a BA in Religious Studies; Christian Studies Emphasis with a Pastoral 

Studies Focus. 

    If you need a caring person with a listening ear, you are encouraged to reach out to Kathryn at 814-592-7860 or 

email griffith4x@gmail.com. 

Congratulations to Pastor Heidi who graduated on May 15, 2021, from Liberty University.  She complet-

ed the two-year program with the degree of “Master of Arts, Pastoral Counseling in Crisis Response and 

Trauma”, graduating with high distinction.  Congratulations on a job well done.  May God bless you for your 

hard work and dedication in learning.  

PRAYER BENCH AND FOUNTAIN 

Have you noticed something new at the Connection Center entrance?   

 

We are blessed to have a new bench and fountain donated to the church.  It is a 
refreshing place to sit and relax as you listen to the flowing water, and 
it is a great place to sit to read and pray.  The fountain serves as a 
reminder to us of John 7:37-38, “….. Jesus stood and said in a loud voice, “Let 
anyone who is thirsty come to me and drink. 38 Whoever believes in me, as 
Scripture has said, rivers of living water will flow from within them.” 

 

The fountain, pavers, and landscaping was a generous donation given anonymously to the 
church.  The family asked that an area be created to make those walking into the 
Connection Center would feel welcomed, find peace and beauty.   

 
To enhance the fountain, the bench was donated by Louise Hoover giving glory to God and in loving 
memory of her husband, Sam.  Over the years, they both have given many hours of 

service to the ministries of our church.  Louise said, “I want 
this to be a place at the church where people can come 
to sit and pray or just have a conversation together!”  
Come early for church, or just stop by anytime to set a spell, 
relax, and pray!  Then you will call on me and come and pray to 
me, and I will listen to you. Jerimiah 29:12 

 

Special thanks to all those who helped make this project 
possible: 

    Hoover Family 

    Anonymous Donor 

    Blue Mountain Excavating (Kevin and Addison Lay) 

    Hoovers Plumbing and Heating (Mike Hoover) 

    Emily Reall, Brent Witter, Gary Lay, and Don Heishman 

    The men who helped move and set the heavy fountain pots  

mailto:griffith4x@gmail.com


 

 

Blanche Hefflefinger 8/1 

Ashley Warehime 8/2 

Lucas Fickel 8/3 

Shay Kane 8/3 

Sharon Hoover 8/5 

Barry Johnson 8/6 

Alisandra Orner 8/6 

Carissa Roberts  8/6 

Nadia Griffith 8/8 

Parker Greenawalt 8/9 

Ken Baer 8/10 

Brian Fickel 8/10 

Phyllis Hershey 8/10 

Shay Long 8/10 

Diane Johnson 8/12 

Fran Shoemaker 8/12 

Mark Fogal 8/13 

Zach Dubbs 8/15 

Terri Elliott 8/16 

Tyler Nickel 8/17 

Owen Bender 8/18 

Kaydi Coover 8/18 

Caleb Copenhaver 8/19 

Sharlene Cormany 8/19 

Tammy Willhide 8/19 

Chuck Adams 8/20 

Megan Clelan 8/21 

Mona Holtry 8/21 

Tara Houser  8/22 

Shannon Kane 8/22 

Betty Kennedy 8/24 

Chandra Fogal 8/25 

Gracie Jones 8/25 

Brooke Roberts 8/25 

Jowana Rostad 8/27 

Brenna Cook 8/28 

Brielle Cook 8/28 

Ryan Weller 8/28 

Joel Parthemore 8/30 

David Roberts 8/30 

Heather Fickel 8/31 

Laramea Snyder 8/31 

Anniversaries & Birthdays Page  6 

ANNIVERSARIES BIRTHDAYS 

Kris Hall   7/1 

Reese Barrick   7/4 

Connie Drawbaugh   7/8 

Analiya Ocker   7/8 

Jerald Metcalf   7/9 

Jen Thrush   7/9 

Kacey Biscuit  7/13 

Ayva Ickes  7/13 

Alura Hall  7/14 

Eileen Parthemore  7/14 

Wade Reall, Jr.  7/14 

Hailey Hall  7/15 

John Shannon  7/16 

Micah Ramsey  7/18 

Josh Stitt  7/19 

Kristy Warren  7/19 

Crystal Fogal  7/22 

Derek Bostick  7/24 

Hayleigh Wall  7/25 

John Bailey  7/26 

Levi Guyer  7/26 

Angie Anderson  7/27 

Brantley Darr  7/27 

Marlin Hoover  7/27 

Addison Weese  7/28 

Cameron Lay  7/30 

Chris Weaver  7/30 

Randall & Kelsey Hinkle    7/3 

Brian & Jowana Rostand    7/7 

Edie & Lester Kitzmiller    7/7 

Steve & Amy Piper     7/8 

Alan & Heidi Guyer     7/9 

Sam & Danna Howell    7/12 

Jason & Cherie Darhower   7/17 

Mark & Sarah Long    7/18 

Larry & Pat Wilhide `   7/19 

Bud & Sharon Bitner    7/20 

Gary & Pat Martin    7/28 

Steve & Anna Lehman    7/29 

Richard & Jane Shriner   7/30 

The Shoebox        

Supply House in  

Shippensburg will    

tentatively be open 

the following dates in June and July  

         from 9am -12 each day:                

         July 1, 10, 15, 24, 29 and     

         August 7, 12, 21, 26. 

Jeff & Betsy Shughart     8/1 

Jeff & Mona Holtry     8/2 

Albert & Jennifer Shutt    8/3 

Greg & Erin Bishop      8/4 

Norman & Sylvia Miller    8/5 

Evan & Alee Long     8/6 

Cody & Lindsay Barrick     8/8 

Dale & Donna Hollenbaugh    8/8 

Derek & Amber Bostick    8/9 

Brandon & Tracey Cook    8/11 

Brian & Jennifer Franklin    8/11 

Carl & Jean Sponenberg              8/17  

Bill & Connie Drawbaugh              8/18 

Ron & Sheri Houser               8/19 

Scott & Kellene Parthemore              8/19 
Todd & Tammy Willhide              8/19 

Tim & Diane Johnson               8/20 

Roger & Linda Woltz                8/23 

Casey & Mary Jonew     8/27 

Mark & Chandra Fogal              8/29 CELEBRATE! 
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1. Pray for those going through chemo, radiation or other treatments, that they’ll go into remission or be 
healed otherwise.  Also, that they will have strength and a personal relationship with Christ to carry 
them through. 

2. Praise God for the times you get to spend with your family.  We often take them for granted.  Don’t 
wait until it’s too late. 

3. Pray that people will celebrate this weekend responsibly and peacefully, with no mishaps. 

4. Praise God for the freedom we have.  Take a moment to remember all those who have sacrificed time 
or their lives so the rest of us have these blessings.  We need to never take that for granted. 

5. Pray for safety as farmers are working in the fields, bailing hay, etc.  Heat and heavy machinery don’t 
always mix well. 

6. Praise God for the Youth department/leaders of our church.  Pray their strength and creativity will 
continue so the kids and teens will always want to come and interact, learning more about Jesus and 
the need for Him their life. 

7. Pray for pregnant women dealing with nausea, especially with heat that they will start to feel better 
soon, enjoying the rest of their pregnancy, having a healthy baby. 

8. Pray for those going into nursing homes or assisted living, etc. that the transition will be as smooth as 
possible and new friendships will be formed, to make this a happier life stage than is expected. 

9. Pray that our church can use the fireworks display as a way to reach out to the community and spark 
some interest that might draw some people back on Sunday morning. 

10. Praise God for all the men and boys of our church, that they will have a deeper desire for Jesus and a 
better understanding of His will for their life. 

11. Praise God for the proof that Jesus is His Son.  He is alive now and we can spend eternity with Him if 
we recognize Him as our Lord and follow His will. 

12. Pray for our church council as they meet.  Pray for patience, wisdom and guidance in all discussions. 

13. Pray that with the heat, everyone will have plenty of water (don’t forget pets) and be drinking it to 
avoid dehydration.  If you have a chance, check in on your neighbors, and pray for them while you are 
at it. 

14. It is not too early to start thinking about the Christmas Shoeboxes.  Be praying for those who have 
received the boxes in the past as well as those who will be receiving the next ones.  If God lays 
something special on your heart to add in, do it.  Even if it makes no sense.  He will see the intended 
person gets it.  Don’t forget to pray for all those who will be in contact with each box, in any way. 

15. Pray for all who have been dealing with Bible School, as everyone is getting tired.  Pray that all the 
energy spent will result in many recognizing Christ as their Savior or renewing their commitment. 

16. Pray for those of our church who are on committees, that God gives them wisdom to see His leading 
and follow closely. 

17. Pray for the Crisis Pregnancy centers who do their best to help women who think they have no choice 
in dealing with surprise babies on the way.  Pray the centers will be able to show them there are other 
choices that will give life and not guilt or pain.  If an abortion has already been done, pray the women 
will find Jesus and His forgiveness for the rest of their lives. 

18. Pray for Pastor Wayne, Elaine and their family.  Sometimes they just really need to be lifted up and 
know that we all care.  Pray for the other pastors (and their families) of this church, too.  They fill in so 
many other roles to keep things going. 

19. Pray for all First Responders as they put themselves on the line.  Pray for their safety, courage and 
good judgment when they are called out for the various situations.  They never quite know what or 
who they will find.  Pray the traumatic things they see/hear will be dealt with. 

20. Praise God for all the women and girls in our church, for an increased hunger for Christ in their heart, 
letting Him shine through their lives for all to see. 

21. Praise God for the ability to help others when the need arises.  It’s another way God works through 
you, if you let Him. 

22. Pray for those who are getting married, that they will have the determination to make their marriage 
work and be blessed.  Pray that God will be a part of their union.  That is actually a good prayer for all 
married couples. 

23. Pray for those who have been injured in wrecks or other kinds of accidents.  So many lives can hang in 
the balance, or possibly a life of disabilities.  Pray for patience and healing for a complete recovery. 

24. There are so many blessings in all of our lives.  Today would be a wonderful day to thank God for the 
special blessings He has given to you, specifically. 

25. Pray for our country, that people will put aside their differences, and start working together to make 
this country an even better place to live.  There is a lot of hatred and intolerance out there that needs 
to end NOW. Pray that people will come to their senses and listen to God for guidance, the whole way 
to the top leaders, starting with individual citizens.  

Continued on page 8 
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26. Pray for the mission teams and others who are working in Haiti, the Southeast or other areas.  
There is a lot of “need” and it’s HOT there.  Pray for witnessing opportunities too, and open 
hearts for those who hear. 

27. Praise God for creating you with a specific purpose in mind. In His, you have infinite value.  How 
will you search out and fulfill that purpose? 

28. Pray for our troops and their families.  Being separated has to be tough.  Pray for safety for all 
and that they’ll be reunited soon.  Pray for those who are deployed, that they will not be put in 
danger. 

29. Praise God that He give us everything that we need to live for Him All we need to do is ask. 

30. Pray for those who are feeling weak from disease or depression, that they will find relief and help 
from God. 

31. Pray for those who are fighting addictions, from any substance that is detrimental to good 
health.  There are so many people dying from overdoses and side effects.  While we may wonder 
why people do drugs, each one is loved by someone.  Pray they will have their eyes opened to 
what they are doing to themselves and others, and turn to Christ for help. 

Prayer Calendar Continued from page 7 

David and I would like to thank everyone who 

made it possible for David to receive the prayer 

blanket.  We love it!!  Thank you all again and 

may God bless you all.  David & Betsy Kessler 

The church would like to thank all the 

workers who put the chicken BBQ to-

gether and everyone who supported the 

fund drive with the purchase of dinners 

and the extra donations.  All the money 

went on the principal of our mortgage 

which was $8,610.00.   God Bless! 

Dear Church Family,  Thank you for the graduations 

gifts.  I appreciate the support I have received over the 

years,  Thank You, Ben Shughart 

Dear Church Family,  Thank you to 

everyone for your prayers, cards, 

phone calls while I was in the hospital 

and after my return home.  Thank you 

for the beautiful prayer blanket.  May 

God Bless each and every one of you!  

Love you all, Angie Anderson 

I'd like to say Thank you from the bottom of my heart to all who wished me a "Happy Birthday" verbally and 

through many acts of kindness on my birthday!!  You truly touched my heart with all the beautiful cards, 

phone calls, and many other acts of kindness!!  May God Bless each of you for everything!!!   May God Bless 

each of you!!!  Hugs to all from Jerry Hershey  

Thank you so much for the mug and books given in response to my graduation.  It means a lot.  God Bless! 

Sincerely,   Sara Witter 

    A BIG THANK-YOU goes out to Pastor Heidi who served as our Director of Children’s 
Ministries since September 14, 2016.  She stepped down from her leadership role w ith our 

children to pursue other ministry opportunities, and at the present 
time, Katie Kane will continue as our interim director.   
 

    Pastor Heidi, along with the help of her faithful husband Alan, the 
support of her children, Levi and Kyrie, and the help of many 
volunteers, did a wonderful job in this valuable ministry of our church.  
Pastor Heidi and Alan are looking forward to continuing to help in our 
children’s ministries as she is also seeking the Lord’s direction in using 
her new degree in pastoral counseling.  We can’t thank you enough 
for all you have done and will continue to do to teach the love 
of Jesus to others in our church and community.   
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Council 
Minutes & 
detailed            
Financial           
Report             

copies are  
in the             

Welcome  
Center. 

Community 

Events &           

Senior              

Center News 

is on the 

Welcome              

Center                       

bulletin 

board. 

The Church 

Council                   

will meet on                        

Monday,      

July 19th at               

7:00 pm 

(due to VBS)  

4th GRADE 
CAMP 

August 1-5 
For those entering 

4th grade 
 
 
 
 

7th Grade  
Wilderness Camp 

August 1-7 

(717) 776-5281   www.campyolijwa.org   Facebook Page: Doubling Gap Center, Camp YoliJwa    

5th GRADE 
CAMP 

July 25-31 
For those entering 

5th grade 
 
 
 
 

8th Grade  
Wilderness Camp 

July 25-31 

6th GRADE 
CAMP 

July 18-24 
For those entering 

6th grade 
 
 
 
 

9th Grade  
Wilderness Camp 

July 18-24 

3rd GRADE 
CAMP 

August 6-8 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mother Daughter 
Camp 

August 8-9 

FATHER/SON 
Camp 

August 14-15 
 
 
 
 
 

Adult  
Fellowship 

Camp 
August 16-20 

    May 21  Jan - May 21  Annual Budget  % Budget 

Ordinary Income/Expense        

 Income        

  General Fund Income        

   Birthday Gift for Jesus Income 0.00  305.00     

   Building Rental Income 675.00  675.00     

   Envelopes Income 12,275.00  52,134.00     

   Interest on Account 3.22  17.65     

   Loose Offering Income 8,651.20  32,639.26     

   Miscellaneous Income 800.00  3,427.00     

   Missions Income 340.00  2,257.00     

   Online giving 3,582.26  21,856.49     

   Sunday School Income 547.00  648.00     

   The Gathering Income 400.00  1,375.00     

  Total General Fund Income 27,273.68  115,334.40     

  Money Market Income        

   CCDR Income 6,503.99  26,602.57     

   Kennedy Camp Fund Income 508.00  508.00     

   Memorial Fund Income 0.00  2,680.00     

   Money Market Interest Account 0.49  1.49     

  Total Money Market Income 7,012.48  29,792.06     

 Total Income 34,286.16  145,126.46     

 Expense        

  Total Administration - Other 387.40  3,443.72  13,625.00   

  Total Administration - Staffing 13,368.08  70,723.59  178,476.50   

  Total Benevolences 4,395.31  19,705.62  66,900.00   

  Total Christian Education 1,046.62  3,348.74  13,800.00   

  Total Church Life Activities 103.42  581.12  3,300.00   

  Total Mortgage 4,604.28  26,712.83  71,051.76   

  Total Property Management 2,050.12  16,063.43  47,900.00   

  Total Stewardship & Finance 170.00  553.65  1,375.00   

  Total Worship & Evangelism 70.00  669.73  3,200.00   

 Total Expense 26,195.23  141,802.43  399,628.26   



 

 

Newville First Church of God 

475 Shippensburg Road 

Newville, PA  17241 

E-mail: office@tcp.church 

Website: www.tcp.church  

Postage  

Required  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

7/3    Men’s Prayer Group meets each Saturday at 8:00 am 

7/4    Independence Day 

7/5    Trustee Meeting at 7:00 pm  

7/6    Paw Packs Ministry meeting at 6:30 pm 

7/7 - 7/10 Newville Lion’s Club Community Fair 

7/10  Work Day at Church 8:00 am 

7/11 - 7/15 Vacation Bible School 6:30 each night 

7/13  Giggles Lunch at Pavilion 12:00 pm  

7/18  Church Picnic 

7/12  Elders Meeting 6:00 pm 

7/12  Church Council Meeting 7:00 pm 

7/24 - 7/25  Youth all nighter 7:00 pm to 7:00 am 

7/25  Pastoral & Family Care Meeting at 6:30 pm 

 

Newville First Church of God 
www.tcp.church     717· 776· 5223 

The Newville First Church of God exists to exalt God by showing His love through the fellowship of believers for the purpose of making more and better disciples. 

Sunday Services 
 

Worship Service 
8:30 am 

Junior Church 
Ages 3-Grade 5 

 
Connection Groups 

9:30 am 
Adult Electives 

Children’s Classes 
Ages 3 - Grade 5 

Youth Connection 
 

Worship Service  
10:30 am 

Junior Church  
Grade K-5 

Toddler Church 
Pre-school 

Karate School every Monday and Thursday at 6:00 pm;  
Good News Club meeting in the church Monday through Friday 7:30 am to 5:30 pm. 


